
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 

August 14, 2019 Agenda Items 
 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Chuck Papanos, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  August 2, 2019 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
 
Field Report for July, 2019: 
 

• Staff has started the annual pruning of all vegetation along walks to increase head 
clearance, to be completed prior to Last Fling. 
 

• Staff continues the weeding, watering and mulching operations all along the Riverwalk.   
 

• The two regular volunteer groups continue their assistance with invasive removal and 
flower maintenance. 
 
 
 

Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 
 

• The 7:00 pm Tuesday evening summer recital series and the 7:00 pm Saturday Pops 
Concerts continue. 
 


